
The 109th Precinct Community Council together with the 
Bay Terrace Community Alliance Group are pleased to 

offer a free VIN etching program for all community members.
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Police officers from the  
109th Precinct will be on 
hand to provide free VIN 
etching for your 
automobiles. With VIN 
etching, the Vehicle 
Identification Number is 
etched onto each window. 
This is a deterrent against 
auto theft because the 
etched VIN number 
cannot be removed or 
altered without damaging 
the window. VIN etching 
does not damage the 
window or vehicle, but 

“chop shops” and 
criminal auto resale rings 
do not wan to deal with 
etched windows. They 
either make the car unable 
to be sold or limit the 
sections of the car that can 

be removed for reuse. VIN 
etching will also be 
available for laptops and 
cell phones. Please take 
advantage of this free 
program as it is a proven 
crime deterrent and will 
help you protect your auto 
and personal electronic 
equipment. You may also 
be eligible for an insurance 
discount. 

FREE VIN ETCHING PROGRAM

 

      DATE: 
September 26, 2009

     Saturday
      TIME: 

10:00AM- 2:00PM
LOCATION:
Bay Terrace              

Shopping Center-
upper level opposite

Tony Roma’s

 


